
MINUTES 

 

Executive Board Meeting 

May 15, 2018 

3:00pm – 4:30pm 

Meeting called by Christian Becker 

Attendees: 

 

 

 

 

Christian Becker, President | Gina B., Vice president |Maria Martinez, Secretary | Susan 

Fraioli, Treasurer | Lisa Abeln, Advisory Member | Leslie Wilkerson, Advisory Member | 

Jessica Workman, Advisory Member| Kelley Brunner, Principal | Kimberly Hartwell, 

Incoming Board Member | Becky Bracken, Incoming Board Member | Marcella Alvarez, 

Incoming Board Member | Amy Mathis, Incoming Board Member 

 

 

3:00pm – 3:05 Introductions 

Christian asked to everybody to introduce themselves. 

 

Christian Becker 

3:05-3:15 Committee and Committee Chairs 

Christian presented all the Committees for next year and gave the opportunity to the 

Board Members to chair or help on these committees before she presents it to the 

Community. 

Christian Becker 

 

3:15 – 3:25 Family Dinner Night 

Christian talked about dates and places where we can schedule our Family Dinner 

Nights for the 2018-2019 school year. 

Buffalo Wild Wings is going to be one of the new restaurants to work with. 

Christian is going to switch McDonalds with Chick Fill A again next year.  

Texas Road Steak House is another place that the Board Members proposed. Christian 

will look into it. 

 

           Christian Becker 

3:25-3:35 Shirts for Next Year 

Christian asked to the Board Members if we are going to continue with the tradition of 

giving a free t-shirt to students at the beginning of the year. 

Everybody said yes! 

Christian Becker 



Black and blue are the colors proposed for next year. 

Mrs. Brunner wants to know if we can include A+ into the logo of the T-shirt. 

Christian is going to check with the person who makes the T-shirts. 

 

 

 

3:35-3:45 Calendar Meeting 

Christian is going to contact all the Board Members to find a good day between July 5
th
 

and July 14
th
 to meet and work on the calendar for the 2018-2019 school year. 

 

Christian Becker 

3:45-3:55 Ways to get more people to attend Community Meeting 

Christian asked to the Board Members to think of new ideas on how we can bring more 

people to our Community Meetings. 

Various incentives were discussed, and somebody proposed to raffle $25.00 cash for 

those in attendance. 

Mrs. Brunner proposed to go to them.  I.E. maybe meet in the Community Center in the 

apartment complexes that have a high number of our families. Look for ways to get 

close to our community.  This will be discussed more at the beginning of the year. 

Christian Becker 

 

 


